Zoning Division
Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator



Department of Urban Development Joseph E. Gray, Jr. Director

## **CITY OF PORTLAND**

Jim Lombardo 69 Milton Street Portland, ME 04103 May 27, 1998

RE:

125 Beverly Street - 333-K-003

Dear Jim,

I am in receipt of your application to construct a 16' x 16' deck with a 4' x 12' connector at the above named location. Prior to the issuance of this permit you must fill out and return the enclosed Flood Hazard Development Permit Application and Minor Development Permit. Please return these applications as soon as possible so that we can further issue this permit.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office. Your permit will be on hold until this information is submitted to us.

Very Truly Yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

cc to: Kevin Carroll, Code Enforcement Office